

298 WEST THIRD STREET SOUTH BOSTON, MA 02127 (617) 269-3721

January 19, 2006

Commissioner Stephen Burrington
Department of Conservation & Recreation
251 Causeway Street
Boston, MA 02114

Dear Commissioner Burrington:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of \$10,000 made out to the Commonwealth of Massachusetts - DCR Urban Parks Trust Fund.

This donation to the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) Urban Parks Trust Fund has been made on behalf of the Friends of Evans Field for the purpose of renovating the field and facilities as part of the "Fix-It-First Friends" initiative of the Office of Public Private Partnerships (OPPP) Executive Office of Environmental Affairs (EOEA).

If you have any question about this donation, please contact: Brian Mahoney, (617) 269-3721 or email at <u>FOEFFOd@aol.com</u>.

Sincerely,

Brian Mahoney

Enclosure

DATE

REMITTER: BRIAN R MAHONEY

1/20/06

27:16/2 860

PAYIOTHE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS- DCR URBAN PARKS TRUST FUND

\$*******

EXACTLY **10,000 AND 00/100 DOLLARS

TREASURER'S CHECK TEAM THE PROPERTY THE PROP

GSUED BY: TRAVELENS DIVINESS COMPANY, INC. P.O. BOX GAJB KANNEAPOUS AM SGABD DRAWSE-US RAING ST. PAIQ, NRI

DRAWER: Mt Washington Bash